PacifiCorp - Stakeholder Feedback Form
2021 Integrated Resource Plan

PacifiCorp (the Company) requests that stakeholders provide feedback to the Company upon the conclusion of each
public input meeting and/or stakeholder conference calls, as scheduled. PacifiCorp values the input of its active and
engaged stakeholder group, and stakeholder feedback is critical to the IRP public input process. PacifiCorp requests that
stakeholders provide comments using this form, which will allow the Company to more easily review and summarize
comments by topic and to readily identify specific recommendations, if any, being provided. Information collected will be
used to better inform issues included in the 2021 IRP, including, but not limited to the process, assumptions, and analysis.
In order to maintain open communication and provide the broader Stakeholder community with useful information, the
Company will generally post all appropriate feedback on the IRP website unless you request otherwise, below.

Date of Submittal 2020-09-23
*Name: Bryce Freeman Title:
*E-mail: bryce.freeman@wyo.gov Phone: 3077775742
*Organization: Wyoming Office of Consumer Advocate
Address: 2515 Warren Ave., Suite 304
City: Cheyenne State: Zip: 82002
Public Meeting Date comments address: 09-17-2020 [] Check here if not related to specific meeting

List additional organization attendees at cited meeting:

*IRP Topic(s) and/or Agenda Items: List the specific topics that are being addressed in your comments.

Business As Usual Case

[[] Check here if any of the following information being submitted is copyrighted or confidential.

[] Check here if you do not want your Stakeholder feedback and accompanying materials posted to the IRP website.

*Respondent Comment: Please provide your feedback for each IRP topic listed above.

At the September 17th meeting the WOCA was encouraged to provide more specificity
regarding a business as usual case. From our perspective a business as usual case should
begin with the generation (and transmission) portfolio currently in place. The OCA is
interested in quantifying customer impacts that would result from incremental changes to
the existing portfolio to accommodate load growth as well as such things as current
environmental compliance obligations. This case should be developed without
consideration of the alleged benefits of early coal retirement as early coal retirement
cases are examined elsewhere in the IRP.

PacifiCorp Response:

Thank you for the comment. PacifiCorp will consider this input when defining portfolio-development cases for the 2021
IRP cycle.

Data Support: If applicable, provide any documents, hyper-links, etc. in support of comments. (i.e. gas forecast is too
high - this forecast from EIA is more appropriate). If electronic attachments are provided with your comments, please list
those attachment names here.

Recommendations: Provide any additional recommendations if not included above - specificity is greatly appreciated.
* Required fields



Please submit your completed Stakeholder Feedback Form via email to IRP@Pacificorp.com

Thank you for participating.

* Required fields



